<today>
<LABEL>
Dear <Salut>:

Thank you for your gift of _______# shares of ________________ stock to the Northampton Community College Foundation.

Under the gift tax laws, we are required to state the fair market value of the gift on the actual dates on which it was made.  The fair market value for publicly traded securities is the mean value between the high and low trades on the date of the gift.  Through a phone call to Fahnestock, we learned that on December 29, 1999 American Home Products Corporation stock sold for a high of 40.875, a low of 39.75 and a mean of 40.3125.  The value of the stock gift is $2,015.63.

Thank you again for your generosity.  Please feel free to call me if you have any questions.

Sincerely, 

Susan K. Kubik

Executive Director

